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Source: “Policy Options for Unmanned Aircraft Systems,” Congressional Budget Office, Washington, 
D.C., June 2011. Based on Fiscal 2012 Defense Department budget request.

The Congressional Budget Office says the 
Air Force and Army are going in opposite 
directions on unmanned aerial vehicles. 
CBO reports that DOD’s budget for Fiscal 
2012 allots $4.6 billion to develop and buy 
its planned medium-size and large UAVs, 
and $3.7 billion to $5.7 billion annually 
thereafter. USAF plans to purchase 288 
Reapers, 28 Global Hawks, and about 200 
of an unspecified type, raising its inventory 

Trading Places on UAVs
from 300 to nearly 700. Meanwhile, 
the Army, which today has roughly 500 
medium-size unmanned aircraft, will see 
attrition reduce the inventory of Shadows 
and Grey Eagles to 400 aircraft by 2020. 
As the chart shows, the Navy and Marine 
Corps are and will continue to be negligible 
players in unmanned aircraft operations.

Air Force Up, Army Down, Navy Flat
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